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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR CHIEF MINISTER 
BY DEPUTY S. PITMAN OF ST. HELIER 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 21st FEBRUARY 2012 
 

Question 
 
Was the report received by the Chief Executive on 23rd November 2010 the only work done for 
the States of Jersey by Matt Tapp Associates? 
 
Answer 
 
As the Minister for Home Affairs explained in his answer to a question on this issue asked on 
31st January 2012, Matt Tapp Associates were originally commissioned by the States of Jersey 
Police to advise on a review of communications relating to Operation Rectangle.  This work was 
subsequently terminated following a meeting between the former Chief of Police and Matt Tapp 
Associates and was undertaken prior to the work by Matt Tapp Associates commissioned by the 
former Chief Executive.   
 


